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ST. ANNE SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER  April 1, 2012

      HAPPY EASTER! 
A Message from 
the Principal... 

 he calendar for April can be found 
with this newsletter.  It outlines the 
activities we have planned for this 

month.   
Skating continues for our students so please 
look carefully at the dates for each grade so 
you ensure your child has his/her skates on 
the appropriate dates.  Have a safe and 
restful Easter weekend.  Keep in mind and 
be thankful that our Lord gave His life for us 
so that we could be saved. 

 
Mrs. Pichette,              
Principal   ☺ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 
The following students had excellent Science 
fair projects and will be given the opportunity 
to move forward to the Regional Science fair 
in Timmins:  Montana and MacKenzie Dube, 
Kendra Boucher, Amanda Mongeon, Claudia 
Charlebois and Britney  Crites and Chantal 
Dumoulin.  Congratulations and good luck! 
The Regional science fair is on Apr. 12-13 for 
our students to compete. 
 
The Regional science fair is on Apr. 12-13 for 
our students to compete.  More information 
will be sent to these students as it becomes 
available. 
 

CAMPBELLS SOUP LABELS 

 
Please continue collecting Campbell’s labels 
for the school. 
 

USED BOOKS  
 

Please also continue collecting used books for 
the school.  We will bring them in for credit 
when there are enough. 

T

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
 
We will be having our monthly 
meeting on April 25th at 4:00 
pm in the library.  Everyone is 
welcome. 
 



 

 

 
FOCUS ON FAITH 

 
With Easter soon upon us, remind the 
children how Jesus suffered on the cross to 
have our sins forgiven. Rejoice – the Lord 
has risen!  Please review our virtue of the 
month – Justice - and help model it in your 
daily lives for the children.   
 

SKATING 
Please note that the skating originally 
scheduled for April 12th for the Gr. 5/6 class 
has been cancelled as the ice will not be 
there any more.  We are sorry for this 
inconvenience. 
 

 
NATIONAL POETRY MONTH 

As part of our school improvement plan, we 
have made a beautiful poetry book, featuring 
the work or pictures of all of our students.  
Please visit the school and peruse it in our 
front entrance – it is proudly displayed on 
our Prayer Centre table.   

 

 
 

SCHOOL CODE OF CONDUCT 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

As a result of the firm stance taken to the 
issues of hands on/aggressive behavior, 
swearing and other inappropriate behaviours, 
we have seen a decrease in the number of 
incidents and in the severity of them.   
Please continue to help us by reinforcing that 
children should keep their “hands and feet to 
themselves.”  We know you wish to continue 
knowing your children are safe from foul 
language, aggression and bullying at school. 
Thanks to everyone for your support in this 
important matter.  It has made a huge impact. 



 

 

   



 

 

FOCUS ON STUDENT WORK: French immersion teachers: 
    
 
 
     
 


